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MUSLIM SCHOOL OADBY 

 
07.03.2017 – Important message 
 

Dear parents, 
 
Can you all please update your contacts list on your mobile phones with 
the new Madressah mobile number (07834 813 971) as soon as possible.  
 
For those of you who have elected to receive bulletin broadcasts by 
WhatsApp, if you do not have the new Madressah number stored into 
your mobile phone you will NOT receive these important WhatsApp 
announcements. 
 
Please note the deadlines for the University Visit and Boys Football 
Tournament is tomorrow – Wednesday 8th March, so if you would like 
your child to attend please let us have their permission slips by tomorrow.  
 
If you would like another copy of the forms, then please email us back 
and we can resend it out to you by email. 
 
Car park lights are out of order, please drive carefully when you come to 
drop and pick your children. 
 
Please send your children with correct Madressah uniform and wudhu 
 
Children will join Salah during Madressah for the next few weeks  
 
Jazakallah Khair. 
 
Muslim School Oadby 
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